
Masses in Oughterard Church in the near future 

Thanks to the partial lifting of Covid-19 restrictions, it is now possible to meet in limited gatherings 

of 50 people or less. 

If you would like to be present for one of the Masses listed below, it is recommended that you 

visit the church beforehand and put the names of those people who wish to attend into the box 

to be found on a table next to the candelabras. 

To bring some structure to requests that are not tied to anniversary Masses, those people to the 

Galway side of the Owenriff river are suggested to attend every second week starting from 

Saturday 11th July. Those to the Clifden side of the Owenriff river are suggested to attend every 

second week starting from Saturday 18th July. 

 

Sunday 5th July 11:30am 

Saturday 11th July 7:00pm 

Sunday 12th July 8:30am 

Sunday 12th July 11:30am 

Saturday 18th July 7:00pm 

Sunday 19th July 8:30am 

Sunday 19th July 11:30am 

Saturday 25th July 7:00pm 

Sunday 26th July 8:30am 

Sunday 26th July 11:30am 

Saturday 1st August 7:00pm 

Sunday 2nd August 8:30am 

Sunday 2nd August 11:30am 

Saturday 8th August 7:00pm 

Sunday 9th August 8:30am 

Sunday 9th August 11:30am 

 

Please arrive 10 to 15 minutes before Mass is due to start. Do not come to Mass if you are feeling 

unwell, have a temperature, or have been in contact with a person with Covid-19 symptoms in 

the previous two weeks. Masks are recommended but optional. 

Social distancing measures are in place in the church, and we ask for an orderly queue before 

entering by the town side doorway. 

 

Wishing you the Lord’s blessing & protection, 

Fr Michael Connolly pp. 


